State Committeeman Report
Daniel Marks Cohen 

Thank you! I am deeply grateful for the club’s endorsement for my campaign for City Council. As you all know, I am seeking to succeed Mark Levine in the 7th district next year, who is term-limited and running for Manhattan Borough President. I was elected to the political office of State Committeeman for the 69th Assembly District in 2010 with Broadway Democrats support, and reelected several times since then, including just last year. I am deeply gratified to have the club’s overwhelming support again, this time for public office. Thank you so very much. 
The campaign is up and running, our new field director, Chloe Armstrong, they come to us from Georgia where she was involved in a field campaign to win the special elections, thus saving democracy and the Earth. Chloe directed our petitioning during the day and our evening phone bank operations, her email is Chloe@Cohen2021.com. We are running phone banks three days a week in evenings 5-7 pm on Tuesdays, Wednesday and Thursdays. You can sign-up here: http://bit.ly/DCPhonebanking. Or just go to my website and sign up there, www.Cohen2021.com. 
With the club’s help, I am pleased to announce I am on the ballot! We clocked in over 1,800 signatures in total, from four clubs and the campaign’s efforts, with a large fraction coming from Broadway Democrats.  
For nearly three decades I have been a member of Broadway Dems and I am a lifelong resident of the community, now for 50 years. Throughout the past three decades I have connected with friends in the club as we celebrated our victories and mourned our losses, through summer storefronts and winter holiday parties. Through phone banks and postcards, letters and literature, palm cards and poll watching. And now with Zoom through the COVID pandemic. Through it all. 
Looking forward to working closely with Broadway Democrats this spring, thank you again for all your support. 
